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To Whom This May Concern:
 
I support a permanent moratorium on the issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in
the Buffalo National River watershed.  Let's not make another immense environmental "blunder" at a
vast cost to Arkansas taxpayers and our nation's fist designated national river, the Buffalo National
River.  ADEQ and Governor Asa Hutchinson have stated it was a "mistake" to permit the C&H CAFO.
Don't let it happen again !!
 
Ray A. Quick, P.G.
Adjunct Professor

Virus-free. www.avast.com

mailto:raqec@att.net
mailto:Reg-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient&utm_term=icon
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient&utm_term=link

